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February 21, 2019 
 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

The Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) meeting scheduled for Monday, March 11, 2019, at 1:30 p.m. 
has been canceled. The next meeting of the Pasco County TAC is scheduled to be held on Monday, 
April 8, 2019, at 1:30 p.m., at the West Pasco Government Center, 8731 Citizens Drive, Suite 320 – 
Third Floor, New Port Richey, FL 34654. 

 

Should you have any questions concerning the above listed meetings on the cancellation notice, feel 
free to contact MPO staff at (727) 847-8140. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“In accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and other nondiscrimination laws, public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, 

sex, religion, disability, familial, or income status. It is a priority for the MPO that all citizens of Pasco County are given the opportunity to participate in the transportation 

planning process including low-income individuals, the elderly persons with disabilities, and persons with limited English proficiency. You may contact the MPO's Title VI 

Specialist at (727) 847-8140 if you have any discrimination complaints”. 
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